
Join your neighbors for a fun day painting 
the street followed by a potluck block 
party to celebrate the installation of our 
new artwork! Bring a dish to share (and 
any spare brushes, rollers, or buckets). 
Volunteers of all ages are welcome!  
 
 

Sunday, August 30th 
9 AM - 9 PM 
SE Sherrett St & 30th Ave 

Contact Angel Falconer with any questions:  angelenecarpenter@hotmail.com or 513-807-0502 
www.ardenwald.org 

Mark Your Calendar! 


	STREET PAINTING & BLOCK PARTY!

